Bread Line, Inc. PO Box 73715 Fairbanks, AK 99707 907.472.1974 breadlineak.org



Stone Soup Cafe • Stone's Throw Job Training • Stone Soup Garden • Kids Cafe

June 29, 2020

Dear Rotary Club of College,

Thank you for the incredible donation to the Bread Line! Your donation helps the Bread Line's anti-hunger programs in addressing hunger and poverty in the Fairbanks community. The Bread Line is serving more food than ever before – and it's gifts like yours that sustain this good work.

As the Covid-19 pandemic modifies the landscape of community resources, the Bread Line's food production has doubled to meet the increase in need. Your donation helps the Bread Line's sack lunch production for those struggling with food insecurity.

In May, the Stone Soup Cafe served a total of 1,712 hot meals and 2,124 sack lunches to Fairbanks, Alaska's most vulnerable neighbors. The Bread Line will continue to serve take-out meals, keeping the Stone Soup guests as safe as possible while Covid-19 remains a concern.

This work could not be done without your help. Thank you.

With Gratitude,

Hannah C. Hill Executive Director

